
SAMSUNG Electronics CO., Ltd.  

(Maetan-dong) 129, Samsung-ro, Yeongtong-gu,  

Suwon-si, Gyeonggi-do, Republic of Korea 

 

Date: October 14, 2022 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

Equipment Authorization Branch 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

FCC ID: A3LRF4450T-71A 

Request for Dismissal  

Original Grant date: 08/22/2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, SAMSUNG Electronics Co.,Ltd hereby request for dismissal of the above-referenced FCC ID. 

The reason for this request is based on following: 

For business reasons, the product RF output power has been increased and we will re-submit the 

equipment authorization under the same FCC ID after re-test. 

We also confirm that the above-referenced FCC ID has not been marketed or sold in the U.S. or anywhere 

else. Should you have any questions or comments concerning the above, please contact the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jongin Kim / Principal Engineer 

SAMSUNG Electronics Co.,Ltd 

(Maetan-dong) 129, Samsung-ro, Yeongtong-gu, Suwon-si, Gyeonggi-do, 16677, Republic of Korea 


